
Important Alert from the Office of Safety and Security   

  

 

 

 

Incident Type:  Robbery (Off-Campus) 

 

Location: Guilford Avenue at 30
th
 Street 

 

Date: August 3, 2016 

 

Time: 10:25 pm 

 

Summary: Baltimore Police are investigating an robbery which occurred at the intersection of Guilford Avenue at 30
th

 

Street. An affiliate was walking to his car when 8-10 suspects surrounded him.  The suspects demanded the victim’s 

cash and cell phone. The victim complied. The suspects then ran east on 30
th

 Street towards Greenmount Avenue. No 

weapons were displayed. Baltimore Police and Johns Hopkins Security canvassed the area without success. The victim 

was not physically injured in this incident. 

 

Suspects Info: 

 

Suspects 8-10 males 16-20 years of age 

 Crime Tip:  

Avoid walking alone at night, do not walk while distracted, such as talking or texting on your cell phone. Walk in well-lighted areas; 

make use of the Blue Jay Shuttle and security escorts. Call Campus Safety and Security at 410-516-7777 if you see any 

suspicious activity.

 

For more crime prevention tips, please visit Campus Safety and Security's website at www.jhu.edu/security/CrimePrevention.html  

Timely and accurate reporting is critical to crime prevention. Everyone is reminded to contact Campus Safety and Security at 410-

516-7777 or Baltimore City Police at 911 immediately to report any suspicious person(s) or activity.  
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